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Dear Drs. Ghosh and Tarnawski,  

I am writing in support of the manuscript entitled “Prediction of Hereditary Nonpolyposis 

Colorectal Cancer using mRNA MSH2 Quantitative and Correlation with Nonmodifiable 

Factors”.  

I have 15 years of professional scientific research experience, publishing my own findings and 

I am a professional copyeditor who specializes in technical, biomedical research manuscripts 

written by non-native English speakers. My role in this manuscript was to provide English 

copywriting services and general scientific review as a consultant, in collaboration with Dr. 

Robert Tedjasaputra in advancing the communication of his important research findings.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with concerns or comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vincent Tedjasaputra, PhD 
Scienti f ic Consultant 
http://www.drvinnyt.com 


